
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANKS TO THE GENEROUS SUPPORT OF BOB DAVIDSON THE CHEVELLES ARE COMING TO DELIA WITH PROCEEDS GOING TO DSES!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE LOOKING TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE FUNDRAISER AND ARE ASKING YOU, AS DSES MEMBERS, TO HELP US FILL THE BAR SHIFTS!  IF YOU HAVE A COUPLE 

OF EXTRA HOURS AVAILABLE, THE NIGHT OF OCTOBER 19TH WE WOULD LOVE YOUR HELP…PLEASE EMAIL STEPH AT STEPHKOKE1@GMAIL.COM TO SIGN UP. 

 

FALL UPDATE 2019 

OUR NEXT DSES MEETING WILL BE THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24 AT 7:30 PM, 

DELIA SCHOOL LUNCH ROOM. AS ALWAYS, MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO 

EVERYONE… IF YOU’RE READING THIS WE WANT YOU THERE! 

 

KEEP YOUR EYES PEELED FOR REBUILD UPDATES ON THE NEW 

DELIA SCHOOL AS THE DETAILED DESIGN PHASE  

NEARS COMPLETION!! 
 

 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2019 @9PM 
DELIA COMMUNITY HALL, FOR TICKETS CALL BOB @ (403)823-0746 

 

AS THE ESTHETIC OF THE NEW SCHOOL IS FINALIZED, OUR  

ARCHITECT (IWANSKI ARCHITECTURE) IS IN THE PROCESS OF 

DESIGNING OUR NAMING RIGHTS SIGNAGE  

AND LEGACY DISPLAY. 

 

 

Robyn put it perfectly in her last Social Media update – it’s truly been a  

hot minute since we’ve had a DSES update so here it is. We hope you all had  

an amazing summer and are slowly getting back into the swing of things! 
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